
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Jen Maxson, Chair of Organ Donation and Awareness Committee   
Date:  1-31-22   
Subject: Committee Report 
 
 
Hello, 
 
This Committee has four members, myself, Jennifer Pounds, John Page, and Glorita Parton. We 
have nothing to report at this time but I will be in contact with the committee shortly to 
collaborate and brainstorm and see what we can come up with for Organ Donation Month in 
April.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Jen Maxson 
Ohio DDS 
 


